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20th March 2020 

Dear Parents 

Thank you for your continued support over this very difficult period. 

The coronavirus outbreak is affecting the worldwide teaching community in new, 

unforeseen and profound ways. I have been deeply impressed by the commitment and 

dedication staff members have displayed.  My staff have worked relentlessly ensuring a 

whole school shut down has not been implemented. I feel honoured to be part of an 

industry who knows what is important and are desperately willing to put our children first. 

MONDAY 23RD MARCH THE SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED TO 

ALL PUPILS 

This is to allow us to put in place a robust action plan for our children from key worker 

families and our vulnerable children. 

Tuesday 24th March 2020 - the school premises will open for the attendance of children 

from Key Worker & Vulnerable families only who have been informed they have secured a 

place. 

You will receive a call on Monday 23rd March informing you if your child has secured a 

place, this is in direct response to the letter we sent out yesterday re: Key Workers and 

vulnerable children. 

All children at home will have access to our online learning platform and work will be set 

daily by their class teacher.  We will also update the school website with letters keeping 

our school community informed and abreast of the ever-changing concerns around 

COVID-19. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Miss Sarah Griffin 

Headteacher 


